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notice of public hearing
OPIOID USE DISORDER SUPPORTIVE HOUSING CAPITAL PROGRAM 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be conducted at the New Hampshire Housing Finance Authority, located at 32 Constitution Drive, Bedford, New Hampshire, on October 29, 2024, from 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM. The purpose of this hearing is to discuss the design of the Opioid Use Disorder Supportive Housing Capital Program.

The Opioid Use Disorder Supportive Housing Capital Program aims to create new supportive housing for individuals who have experienced an opioid use disorder and other co-occurring disorders and conditions. New Hampshire Housing (NH Housing) is under contract with the New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services to administer the program on behalf of the Opioid Abatement Trust Fund Advisory Commission.

NH Housing will receive $6,000,000 per year for three years, with the possibility of extending the program for another three years with the same allocation. 

Written comments will be accepted for two business days following the public hearing and must be received by email or physical delivery no later than 4:30 PM on October 31, 2024. 

For more information, or to send comments as outlined above, contact:

Emily Boisvert, Program Manager
Multifamily Development
New Hampshire Housing Finance Authority
PO Box 5087
Manchester, NH 03108
eboisvert@nhhfa.org



ROBERT B. DAPICE
Executive Director
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